WOKINGHAM COPY.

Your Hef: LC/201.

21st February, 1941.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of
your letter of the 29th October last forwarding the
report of survey held by a Surveyor appointed by
your goodselves in the case of the steamer "BALTISTAN",
and have to thank you for your attention in the
matter.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Gray, Mackenzie & Co. Ltd.,
Lloyd's Agents,

Busreh,

IRAQ.
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